
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to bring your attention 

to an important health concern regarding UV radiation exposure. As we 

enjoy outdoor activities during this season, it is crucial to be aware of 

the risks associated with UV rays.  

Statistics show that excessive UV exposure can lead to skin damage, 

sunburn, and increased risk of skin cancer. It is essential to take 

preventive measures to protect ourselves and our loved ones. I encourage 

you to consider the following recommendations:  

1. **Wear Protective Clothing**: Choose long sleeves and wide-brimmed 

hats when spending extended periods outdoors.  

2. **Use Sunscreen**: Apply broad-spectrum sunscreen with a minimum SPF 

of 30, and reapply every two hours.  

3. **Seek Shade**: Whenever possible, stay in shaded areas, especially 

during peak sun hours from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

4. **Regular Skin Check-ups**: Schedule annual visits with a 

dermatologist to monitor skin health and detect any changes early.  

By taking these precautions, we can significantly reduce our risk of UV-

related health issues. Please feel free to reach out if you have any 

questions or need more information on this important matter.  

Stay safe and enjoy the sunshine responsibly!  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


